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NEWSLETTER

What an incredible week! The whole school space show was spectacular! | am so proud of all the children and staff. A
huge thanks to the Hall for Cornwall for their support. We love being one of their partnership schools. | have received
SO0 many positive comments from the parents - thanks this means so much to the team. | believe all children should
have the opportunity to perform and be part of theatrical events, as well as watch live theatre. It builds confidence,
develops communication skills, as well as inspiring creativity. It brings people together and fosters a sense of
community. Theatre also helps us to develop empathy which is one of our core values.

The Colour Run was fantastic! It was such a fun event, which was full of laughter and squeals of delight. Thanks to all
the staff for fully embracing the event and especially to Mrs Doble for organising it! Thanks to Marcus for the fabulous
photos and to the PTA for organising the ice cream van.

Thanks to all those who came to Open Class this week, do not worry if you couldn’t make it as the children’s books
will be sent home in the next few days. Thanks to the teachers for all their hard work on the end of year reports. We
hope you enjoyed reading them! We are so proud of everything the children have achieved this year.

Today we had our exciting growth mindset assembly by Alex about NED, rather than our usual celebration assembly.
NED is a loveable cartoon character whose name is an acronym for Never give up, Encourage others, and Do your
best! These are the characteristics we strive to embody everyday and instill in the children. The children loved all the
yoO-yo tricks!

The annual netball match between the staff and Year 6s took place today. The Year 6 netballers were fantastic, they
had trained hard and we could telll They were the best Y6 team we have ever had. The final score was 10:6 to the
staff. | am clearly too old for the game, injuring myself trying to keep up with them! A massive thanks to their
coaches Katie Tonkin and Sophie Orme. Looking forward to our last couple of days at school next week.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

"WE MUST ALL DO
THEATRE, TO FIND OUT
WHO WE ARE, AND TO

DISCOVER WHO WE COULD
BECOME."

- AUGUSTO BOAL -
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